From: Auger, Robert

To: Hall, Robin; Moroz, Lynn; Brown, Shelley
Subject: FW: Tax Reprieve

Date: Friday, June 26, 2020 2:54:39 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Pls add fro july 6 agenda

From: Bondy, Sherry

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 12:56 PM

To: CouncilMembers <CouncilMembers@essex.ca>; Morrison, Jeffrey <jmorrison@essex.ca>;
Nepszy, Chris <cnepszy@essex.ca>; Sweet, Doug <dsweet@essex.ca>; Auger, Robert
<rauger@essex.ca>; Chadwick, Lori <lchadwick@essex.ca>; Girard, Kevin <kgirard @essex.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Tax Reprieve

Sherry Bondy

Councillor Town of Essex
519-566-3105

Follow me on Facebook

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arlene Parr <Arlene.Parr@energuestservices.com>
Date: June 26, 2020 at 12:39:22 PM EDT

To: "Bondy, Sherry" <sbondy@essex.ca>
Cc: Bill Parr <bill.parr@energuestservices.com>
Subject: Tax Reprieve

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good afternoon Sherry,

Hope you are doing well and staying safe. | thought | would reach out to you and ask if
there is anything that can be done regarding our 2020 property taxes. COVID has
definitely been tough on our company. Although we were deemed essential as we
were working on projects for Mackenzie Vaughn Hospital and projects for the
pharmaceutical industry, agriculture and medical marihuana, we were down about 65%
of our labour force which has made shipments to customers way behind schedule and
cash flow is becoming increasingly difficult to manage. We also had issues getting
product shipped to us to work on the projects as well. We are still not back to full
capacity of staff and the struggle to ship to our customers continues. It is my
understanding that the Portuguese club has requested some help with taxes as well. Is
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there anything that the Town of Essex can do to assist with the amount of taxes we will
have to pay this year, whether it is a reduction (obviously preferable) or deferral as |
will really struggle to pay what is owing when it becomes due. Please let me know if
there are any measures | can take to help with this request.

Your assistance is greatly appreciated as always,

Kind regards,

Arlene Parr
Secretary/Treasurer

e) TnerQuest

infegrated Pawer Soluliosd

360 Queen Street

PO Box 1210

Harrow, Ontario

NOR 1GO

Phone: (519) 325-0500

Fax: (519) 325-0300

Email: arlene.parr@enerquestservices.com
Web: www.energuestservices.com

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is
intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an
intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without
authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is
intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an
intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without
authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.
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